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Communication Regarding Annual GFL Rate Increase




March 29, 2023

City of Washington GFL customers can expect an annual increase in the basic service rate and the landscape waste subscription for the period beginning April 1, 2023 through March 31, 2024. The basic service rate will increase from $16.10 to $16.54 and the landscape waste subscription will increase from $10.56 to $10.85.

There is no increase to walk-up fees, extra rental cart fees or bulky items fees. Landscape waste drop-off also remains the same at $2.50 per bag or container.


Customers may contact GFL with further questions at 309-688-0760
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